
 

 

Dear Parent 

 

We are holding a Parent Partnership Meeting on Wednesday 11th November via Zoom at 

5-6pm.   

 

The Parent Partnership meets regularly to discuss important issues for both parents and the 

school.  It aims to be successful in contributing positively to the development of our school 

community.  The partnership has a dual purpose: 

 Provides a stakeholder panel for views on new initiatives and developments within the 

school 

 Provides parents a voice in the development of the school 

All parents are welcome to attend.  The discussion item for this meeting is to review our 

mobile phone policy:  

https://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/oathall.org/uploads/2019/06/Mobile-Phones-policy-June-

2019.pdf 

 

If you are able to attend, please can you complete this survey by Monday 9th November. 

 

The Zoom meeting link is: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88408818225?pwd=cTg5TTlmTm10V1ErTG9nK1ZLMTB4QT09 

 
 

Kind regards 

Mrs Hatchard  
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